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Face to Face Scouting  
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Below is an outline of our controls that were outlined in official risk assessment approved by our governing body, we will 

require all members to understand these and sign the declaration which can be found online.  If you would like to see the 

full risk assessment, please feel free to contact us. 

 

 

Limited access 

Our Meeting place will be limited to members only (parents will not be able to enter 

the hall), collection and drop off will need to be done via alternative entrance and 

one-way system.  New entrance will be fire door located on the end of the main 

hall.  Signage will be displayed to assist. 

Limited Section Sizes 

Sections will be limited to 15 young people and 5 adult leaders, this will assist with 

social distancing and controlling the hygiene standards required.  Alternative 

section meetings will be arranged if required. 

Track & Trace Information 

As part of the return requirements we will need to make sure the contact 

information we hold is correct for members.  If the need arises sections may close 

for a 14 day window to enable suitable isolation.  Those over 16 years old will be 

required to scan building QR code when possible (have smart phone). 

Improved Hygiene 

Hand sanitizer will be available for use at various control points, members will be 

expected to use these facilities when entering and exiting the hall and before and 

after using the toilet facilities. Also, we may ask members to do so during the 

evening as appropriate.  Surface and touch points will be cleaned at start and end 

of sessions and during where appropriate. 

Social Distancing 

During evenings we ask all members where possible to maintain a social distance of 

2m from both each other and members of the leader team.  If first aid is required, 

then face coverings and gloves will be used.  Our program will reflect this measure. 

Face Coverings 

During evenings face coverings will be warn by the leader teams, unless delivering 

instruction/running activity.  Also due to the age range both Scout and Explorer 

sections are required to wear suitable face coverings. 


